
   FIRST CIRCULAR 

  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

December 23, 2016 
 

Dear Colleagues, 
 
The University of Chicago and the Oriental Institute have the honor to host the 10th International 
Congress of Hittitology, the triennial gathering of Hittitologists and Anatolianists. The meeting 
will be held in Chicago, USA, on August 28th-September 1st, 2017.  
 
Website 
Please visit our regularly updated website http://ich10.uchicago.edu/. 
 
Papers and posters 
Papers (in English, French, German, Italian and Turkish) should cover all aspects of Hittitology 
and Anatolian studies until the start of the Hellenistic period. Twenty minutes will be available 
for the papers, and five minutes for discussion. 
 
Please send the title of the proposed paper or poster with an abstract (of no more than 300 words) 
to ich10@uchicago.edu by May 31, 2017 at the latest. Put “Proposed paper (or poster) and 
abstract” and your name in the subject line. Only the papers presented at the congress will be 
published in the Proceedings.  
 
Registration and fees 
In order to register, please go to:  https://www.regonline.com/ich10 (or go to our website).  
Payment must be made in advance through this website. If you have any questions about the 
registration process, contact us at ich10@uchicago.edu. 
 
Participants who require a visa for admission into the United States and who need an official 
letter that confirms their conference participation, please contact the organizing committee 
at ich10@uchicago.edu. 
 
The conference registration fee is: $100 ($70 for accompanying persons; $50 for students), for 
participants registering before May 31, 2017. After May 31, 2017 the fees are $120 - $90 - $60, 
respectively. 
 
We look forward to seeing you in Chicago, 
 
On behalf of the organizing committee, 
 

 
Theo van den Hout              Petra Goedegebuure 


